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Our lovely resident Ben celebrated his 94th birthday with family, friends and staff here at Woodstock Residential Care

Home.

Ben received some super presents and cards and our staff decorated the lounge with balloons and banners for him.

He was presented with a fun cake (including biscuit toppers!) made by our Chef and everyone joined in singing 'Happy birthday'

while he blew out his candles. His cake was then kindly shared with our other residents with a cup of tea.

Many happy returns Ben!

 

 


